
Sun City Anthem Community Association Inc.

Billiards Club Quarterly Meeting Minutes

January 20, 2025

Meeting called to order at 11:00 am. 

Meeting called to order by president, Cheryl Kraft.  No other officers were present. Motion to 
start the meeting made by Beth Weddle and seconded by Ron Armstrong. 16 club members were 
in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:

In the absence of the secretary Cheryl Kraft requested approval of meeting notes from October 
21, 2024. Motion for approval made by Ralph Patterson and seconded by Beth Weddle.

Treasurer’s Report

In the absence of the treasurer no report obtained.

Advisory Committee Report:

Rex Weddle reported that there were no outstanding issues at this time. It was noted that club 
members had expressed concern over some recent flooding in the pool room. This has been 
attended to by maintenance. If further issues arise from this club members were encouraged to 
document on blue slips.

Competition Committee Report:

Committee chairman not present so no report obtained.

Tournament Director Report:

Beth Weddle reported that the afternoon tournaments would be starting again on Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday. Kris Phumirat will run a chip tournament on Monday and Wednesday. 
Joel Wisner will run a chip tournament on Friday.

League Manager Report:

Cheryl Kraft informed players of changes to the 9 Ball division to accommodate having less 
players this season. The division will be allowed to use any player in the division as a sub for the 
night if they are not playing that night with their team. Captains are to notify Cheryl prior to the 
match when possible so the player can be added to the computer system. Teams should decide 
ahead of time how they will manage money paid in dues and collected in prize money so that 



subs are aware ahead of time. Subs must be approved by Cheryl if needed in the last two weeks 
of the season and a sub of s similar rating will be used.

The 8 Ball division will have a posted sub list. These players can be used when needed. 
Postponements will not be allowed when three players are available. Use of the double up  rule 
and one sub can be used to field a complete team. The available sub list will be posted with the 
By-Laws.

Member issues:

No issues reported.

Motion to close the meeting made by Beth Weddle at 11:10 am and seconded by Ginny Young.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cheryl Kraft - President


